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Comments: Grazing of domestic sheep in the High Uintas Wilderness should end. Native wildlife should not be

killed and displaced any longer. Humans are supposed to be an intelligent species yet we continually upset the

balance of nature for our own selfish purposes. If we are to have a viable future, humans must learn how to share

resources with other species. We do not have the right to slaughter other animals because it suits our needs. As

far as the few affected ranchers that will be impacted by this change, the Forest Service should retire any grazing

permit that is voluntarily waived back to the agency. These ranchers can then seek compensation from

conservation interests before allotments are closed. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 


